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December 2, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Brad Murphy 
Plan Commission 
 
Amy Scanlon 
Landmarks Commission 
 
Via E-mail 
 
 
Dear Brad and Amy – 
 
The Marquette Neighborhood Association Preservation and Development Committee and board of 
directors have met with Kristofer and Helen Nonn regarding their plans for 517 S. Baldwin Street.  The 
Nonns attended our board meeting on Thursday November 18, 2010.  We unanimously support their 
most recent plans for improvements to their property and look forward to seeing their project proceed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Scott B. Thornton, President 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
Marquette Neighborhood Association 
 
 
Cc:  Kristofer and Helen Nonn 
 Alder Marsha Rummel 
 MNA Board of Directors 
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